
Project Update: April 2019 

 

I have continued with researching and working on the publication. In May 2019, I will 

travel to San Cristobal to the laboratory of Diego Paéz and start analysing the tissue 

samples for the stable isotopes tests. There, Diego has some students that are also 

learning the importance of this technique and how to perform it. I will learn more 

about lab work and also help teach it to undergraduate students.  


